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Jessica Heiden

From: PlanetBids <CustomerCare@planetbids.com>
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2024 2:57 PM
To: Estimating
Subject: [EXTERNAL]:Notice of Bid Update for Zamora Park Renovation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 

This is an automated email notification. Please do not reply.  
 
Dear AMG & Associates, Inc.,  
 
 

This is a notification pertaining to Zamora Park Renovation, with a bid due date of November 06, 2024 1:00 

PM (Pacific). 

 

A change has been made to the bid. 

 

Please visit the bid details for more information. 

 
 
Thank you,  
City of El Monte  

 

To help protect you r priv acy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

 

Questions? The PlanetBids team is always here to help.  
Email us at support@planetbids.com  

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.
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